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IMPORTANT NOTICE - FRAUDULENT CALLS 
 
 

DO NOT FALL VICTIM OF FRAUDULENT CALLS CLAIMING TO BE FROM  
THE INDIAN EMBASSY / CONSULATES OF INDIA 

 
 
It has come to the notice of Embassy of India, Berlin and Consulates in Hamburg, 
Frankfurt and Munich through complaints received from Indian nationals that fraud 
phone calls are being received from person claiming to be from Embassy of India, 
Berlin and Indian Consulates in Germany.  
 
The caller threatens the Indians living in Germany with cancellation of Indian 
Passports / deportation / legal problems unless a certain amount is transferred to the 
account details provided by the caller or paid to the caller.  
 
The caller speaks in Hindi / English and introduces herself/himself with an Indian 
name and as working at Embassy/Consulate.  
 
Please be advised that no such calls are made by the Embassy of India, Berlin or our 
Consulates in Hamburg, Frankfurt and Munich. 
 
Please ignore such calls and do not fall prey to this scam 
 


